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REPAIR WORK REQUIRES ONE-DAY 

HIGH STREET BRIDGE CLOSURE  
 
 
ALAMEDA COUNTY – The Alameda County Public Works Agency will be performing 
emergency repairs to the High Street Bridge on Friday, December 18.  During these repairs, 
the High Street Bridge will be CLOSED to all vehicle, bicycle, and pedestrian traffic, from 9:00 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  There will also be some limitations to marine traffic.  The US Coast Guard 
will communicate this information in its weekly “Coast Guard Local Notices to Mariners.” 
 
Detour signs will be in place to guide motorists around the bridge closure.  When travelling 
through the detour areas, motorists are advised to exercise caution and adhere to all traffic 
regulations.   
 
This schedule is subject to change.  Construction information and construction updates are 
available on our website or may be e-mailed to you by subscribing to the RSS and e-subscribe 
features on the Public Works Agency website at www.acgov.org/pwa.  
 
For additional information, please contact the Construction Department at (510) 670-5991. 
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